
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***** 

Suggestions may be send to rupesh@cacsindia.com 

 

 

Dr. S. Chandrasekaran| Senior Partner| Chandrasekaran Associates | Company Secretaries 

11-F, Pocket Four | Mayur Vihar Phase One | Delhi - 110 091 | Tel. +91-11-2271 0514 

sankara@cacsindia.com | info@cacsindia.com | www.cacsindia.com 

DISCLAIMER 

CACS Bulletin is not intended as a source of advertising or solicitation and the contents of the same should not be construed 

as professional / legal advice. Readers should take specific advice from a qualified professional when dealing with specific 

situations and should not consider this as an invitation for a professional-client relationship.   Without the prior permission of 

Chandrasekaran Associates, Company Secretaries, the CACS Bulletin or content thereof or reference to it should not be made 

in any documentation or correspondences. We make no warranty of any kind with respect to the subject matter included 

herein or the completeness or accuracy of this issue of CACS Bulletin. While CACS has taken every care in the preparation of 

this Bulletin to ensure its accuracy, however, the Companies are requested to check the latest position with the original 

sources before acting. The firm and the partners are not responsible for any actions (or lack thereof) taken as a result of 

relying on or in any way using information contained in this issue of CACS Bulletin and in no event shall be liable for any 

damage or loss resulting from reliance on or use of this information. Without limiting the above the firm and the partners 

shall each have no responsibility for any act, error or omission, whether such acts, errors or omissions result from negligence, 

accident or any other cause. 

AADHAAR FOR ALL 

MCA is actively considering Aadhaar Integration for availing various MCA21 related services. 

All the individual stakeholders viz. DIN holders/ Directors/ Key Managerial Personnel/ 

Professionals of the Institute of Company Secretaries of India, Institute of Chartered 

Accountants of India, Institute of Cost Accountants of India (whether in employment or in 

practice) are requested to obtain Aadhaar as early as possible for integrating their details 

with MCA21 and also ensure that the information in Aadhaar is in harmony with PAN. 

On implementation, all MCA21 services shall be available based on Aadhaar based 

authentication only. The date of Aadhaar integration with MCA21 is yet to be announced. In 

order to avoid future inconvenience, all the Stakeholders are requested to plan accordingly. 
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